
 

 
 

Project Update 
JULY 30, 2020 

Reduced Lanes on Como Avenue between Raymond Avenue and  
Snelling Avenue 
Como Avenue continues to be reduced to one lane in each direction between Raymond Avenue and 
Snelling Avenue with ongoing work in the south half of the roadway. Construction on Como Avenue 
will continue through October 2020. 

Crews will be performing the following work in this area over the next week: 
• Complete storm sewer installation at Gibbs Avenue 
• Complete pavement patching between Raymond Avenue and Snelling Avenue 
• Complete sidewalk installation at intersections and backfill curbs 
• Begin street light installation 

Como Avenue Closed between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue 

 
Vehicle detour for Como Avenue using Midway Parkway 

Project work on Como Avenue between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue continues, and the roadway 
will remain closed to through traffic through October 2020. Local resident access is being maintained 
from Pascal Street and Albert Street (see map). 

Crews will be performing the following work in this area over the next week: 
• Complete pavement removal on the north side of Como Avenue, including removal of streetcar 

tracks 
• Begin pavement removal on the south half of Como Avenue 
• Begin sanitary sewer and water service replacements, starting at Arona Avenue and  

working east 



 

 
 

Bicycle Detour between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue 
To bypass the Como Avenue 
closure, bicyclists should follow 
the detour using Albany Avenue 
between Arona Street and 
Hamline Avenue. Bicyclists and 
drivers will continue to share the 
road on Como Avenue between 
Raymond Avenue and Snelling 
Avenue.  
 
      Bicycle detour for Como Avenue using Albany Avenue 

Update on Temporary Garbage and Recycling Collection 
For residents with direct driveway access to Como Avenue between Arona Street and Hamline Avenue, 
we have added a second collection area for garbage and recycling collection. Please make the following 
adjustments to allow for weekly garbage and recycling collection during construction: 

• Label your garbage and recycling bin on the front and/or cover with your address. 
• Place garbage and recycling containers either along the west side of Pascal Street at Como 

Avenue OR along the west side of Hamline Avenue at Como Avenue (north of the bus stop) by 
7 a.m on collection day with the opening facing outward/toward the street. 

• Pick-up containers at the end of the collection day. 

 

 

 

     

Updated garbage and recycling collection areas for residents with direct driveway access on Como Avenue 
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